
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received letters from Leonie Ward, Michelle and Graeme Robb and Sam and Christine 

Hetherington, expressing their concern regarding the proposed final design for the kerb and channel 
renewal in Matai Street West and Nikau Place. 

 
 The Board’s decision on this matter is recorded under clause 4 of this report. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


